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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Proposal to build housing on parking lot rejected

From: Julie

Sent: February 22, 2024 11:28 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Fw: Proposal to build housing on parking lot rejected

Please include my comments on the agenda.
Council need to support affordable housing. It is not acceptable to place the needs of some residents for parking above
those of housing.

Kind regards,
Julie Vohra

From: Julie

Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 10:26 AM

To: Ward 1 Office <wardl@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Proposal to build housing on parking lot rejected

So sad to hear this news.

Council needs to support affordable housing.
The Hamilton Spectator Thu, Feb 22, 2024
Proposal to build housing on parking lot rejected

http://thespec.pressreader.com/article/281479281346877




